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To:

From:

Sorcha Skelly, Senior Executive Officer J:33 l'/ 'f> '„,

Daniel O’ Connor, Executive Officer

Rock Quarry

Kilrainy and Kilrathmurry Townlands , Clonard , Co. Kildare

Date: llth April 2024

On 7th March 2024, the Board received three 3rd party appeals from Joseph Robinson, Patricia Murphy and
Larry Murphy and James Robinson and Mary Robinson against Kildare County Council’s decision reg ref:
2360266, to grant permission with conditions for the above-mentioned development.

The last date for observations on this appeal is 4th April 2024, and for Responses; 8th April 2024.

EIAR

An Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR) was submitted with the application. An EIAR

Recommendations – EIAR submitted form (dark green) attached.

NIS

A Natura Impact Statemen was submitted with the application. An NIS Recommendation – NIS submitted

form (bright green) attached.

The Board received a response from the planning authority on 2nd April 2024

The Board received a response from the applicant on 8th April 2024

I recommend that section 131 of the planning and development act , 2000 (as amended ) not be invoked in
relation to both responses.
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Board to consider same

EIAR has been uploaded to An Bord Pleanala’s website.

File herewith for comments.
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